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            September 3, 2021 
 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week:  September 3, 2021 
 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 

Number of Cases this week 7 3 3 1 

Percent of Cases this week .80%          0.61%     1.12% 0.91% 

Year to Date Cases*                 
(August 2021 – Present) 11    5 5 1 

   Change in Cases from Last Week +4         +1 +2 +1 

 
*Year to date, 8 household account for the 11 positive cases and the total number includes all students and staff. 

 
Please continue to keep your student home if they are not feeling well and contact your school 
office to arrange for onsite testing.   
 
May you all have a safe and wonderful long weekend ahead. 
 
Mrs. Smith 
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